
                    

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



READING         

Please continue all the great work you’ve been doing at home to help improve your children’s reading by trying to hear them 
read 4-5 times a week for around 10 minutes.  We know it’s not always easy and that every child is different so there may 
be many ways to approach supporting them.  If you’re finding it hard, please pop in or drop us an email and we’ll help you find 
the best way to help them.  It really makes such a huge difference and the one-to-one help that you can give them, 
especially in these early years, is invaluable. 

 

 

 

This summer term is our last!  At the beginning of term, your child will be participating in assessment week.  This is nothing 

for you, or your children, to be worried about, as it is used primarily to inform our next steps in teaching and learning. 

The rest of the term will be full steam ahead, finishing all the learning and teaching that’s been planned for the year.  Lots 

of great fun activities and lots of working together as well as talking about transition and all that involves. 

The children love to be active in their learning so we’ll be outside as much as we can.  Please can you make sure they come in 

every day with a hat and that they are wearing suncream and appropriate clothing. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Sandie and Georgina 


